
 
 

Report of the JCTLM-ICHCLR-IFCC Workshop on overcoming challenges to global standardization of clinical 

laboratory testing: reference materials and regulations held on 7 - 10 December 2021 
The organizing committee of the JCTLM-ICHCLR-IFCC Workshop has prepared the draft report of the meeting discussions and 

recommendations, and this is now available for consultation on JCTLM Workshop webpage by workshop attendees.  Comments must be 

submitted before 1st July 2022. 

Please do not make comments on the pdf document. Only comments submitted using the template provided below will be reviewed. Note that 

a comment without a suggested change may not be reviewed.​
Please complete all information in the table below and submit it to the JCTLM Secretariat by email at jctlm@bipm.org  

Name Organization  Line 
number of 
the draft 
manuscript 
 

Comment  Suggested change 

     

     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     

1 
 

mailto:jctlm@bipm.org


 
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
 

 

2 
 


	Report of the JCTLM-ICHCLR-IFCC Workshop on overcoming challenges to global standardization of clinical laboratory testing: reference materials and regulations held on 7 - 10 December 2021 

